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November 19, 1971

NO. 321

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: Reliance Mutual Insurance Company of America
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

The attached letter from the Insurance Department dated
November 12, 1971 is directed to you for your information

and guidance.

A. L. Lathrop
Manager

Enc.

TELEFHONE
PA8-07010 (415)



STATE OF CALIFORNIA RONALD REAGAN, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE @

7 SOUTH BROADWAY
1S ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012

November 12, 1971

The Surplus Line Assoclation of California
315 Montgomery Street
San Francisco, California 94104

Attention: A, L, Lathrop, Manager

Subject: Reliance Mutual Insurance Company of America
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Gentlemen:

Information has been received by this Department, which, in its view,
raises substantial doubt as to the advisability of placing surplus
line business with the subject non-admitted insurer.

It is, therefore, the opinion of this Department that no such
transactions should take place unless and until full and complete

N information respecting the financial stability, reputation and
integrity of the subject insurer has been submitted to this
Department for examination.

Very truly yours,

ces (7,

Lawrence C. Baker, Jr.
Chief Deputy
Insurance Commissioner
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